Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked for:
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I seek the following pieces of information in relation to speed cameras under your authority:

1.   The total number of speed cameras.

2.   The total amount of money made from speed cameras. 

3.   The two highest grossing speed cameras in 2015 - and what they grossed. 

I would like the information for part one and two given annually from January 2013 until the time my request is dealt with.

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Please re-direct your request to the Police at https://leics.police.uk/about-us/our-departments/professional-standards/freedom/how-obtain-information. There is a Safety Camera Team based at Police HQ, Narborough. They operate, manage assess the Safety Cameras installed in Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland.  

The police also manage a website (http://www.speedorsafety.com/) that might assist with you with your search.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

